Nancy Kramer

From: Jennifer Wallace < jennifer.wallace86@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 10:32 AM

To: Nancy Kramer; Stephen Flanders; Craig.D.Layne@dartmouth.edu; Jeff Goodrich;

Lee.Michaelides@dartmouth.edu; Laura Duncan; Linda Cook; Susan Brink

Subject: Board Resignation

Hello All,

Unfortunately I have decided to resign my position as chair of the Quality of Community Committee. I apologize for any inconvenience or interruption in the board function. The decision was not taken lightly and I will say that I appreciated meeting all of you. I wish you all the best in the future endeavors of the town of Norwich.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Wallace